
Our new Scrabble players' organization, North American Scrabble Players Association (NASPA), is doing

a survey of current clubs and directors. Please answer the following questions so we can provide accurate

information on our web site. 

Names of all directors at your club, if applicable, their email addresses, phone numbers and postal mail

addresses: Please indicate if the directors only direct clubs or also direct tournaments. 

NSA Club # and year it was established (if applicable: 

Club City and State: 

Club Physical Location, e.g.  Community Rec Hall, 123 Main Street, Main Meeting Room: 

Average # of players per meeting: 

Do you meet on the same day or night(s) each week? If you're not on a weekly schedule, when do you

meet? 

Is your club a structured club in which the director pairs players and follows most of the rules (for instance,

you may not use challenge slips, but you adhere to almost all the rules), or is it a social club, one where

players simply get together to play and while there may be a director, it is not really structured? 

 

We are compiling a list of suggestions for our new organization. What services from the North American

Scrabble Players Association (NASPA) other than an accurate club listing on our website would you like to

have?

Please return this form to Mary Rhoades, PO Box 211993, Bedford, TX 76095, or if you would like the

form emailed, you may request it at mrhoadestx@gmail.com . 

Thank you, 

Mary Rhoades 

 




